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Ferguson, Randall

From: Troy Swain [tswain@co. weld.co.us]

Sent: Monday, March 08, 2008 4:31 PM

To: Ferguson, Randall

Ce: Chris Gathman; Trevor Jiricek

Subject: Complaints on proposed Merit Energy Land Farm..,

Dear Randall:

We're receiving complaints that contaminated soils are being moved fo this proposed site from a nearby site
where thay have been since Fall 2005. Site is 1/2 mi. W. of Highway 85 on County Road 38 1/2 (Sec. 32, T4N,
REEW). I'm going out with Weld County Planning & Zoning on Thursday 3/5/08, we should be at the site by 10:30
AM. Are you interested in meeting us there?

Troy E. Swain, B.S., R.S.

Environmental Health Specialist

Environmental Health Services

Weld County Dept. of Public Health & Environment
1655 N. 17th Avenue

Greeley, Colorado B0631

(970) 304-6415, ext. 2218 (office)

(870) 304-6411 (fax)

03/072006




2006/03/07




2006/03/07




2006/03/07




_2006/03/07




2006/03/07




